Important
announcement

Dear Travel Partner,

As per the directive issued by the Directorate General

of Civil Rviation (DGCA), children aged 12 years and
below will be required to sit alongside at least one of
their parents/quardians travelling under the same PNR.

At the time of booking, you are requested to identify
passenger type as 'Child’ to ensure proper seat
allocation, especially for group bookings.

For further details, visit www.golndiGo.in, or contact

your IndiGo Account Manager.

Thanks for your continued support.




